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From: Edward Freedman 
Sent: 17 April 2018 10:20
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: RE: Kings Head Cottages
 
Hi,
 
I discussed this with the applicant and agreed the basement would be omitted. Re the
first floor, I agreed the stub wall around the kitchen could be removed but not the
original wall between the two front rooms. The plans should be amended to retain this
and the existing door between the rooms, reinstating the old panel door. This will prove
a separate bedroom to the smaller room and a living room/kitchen to the larger.
 
thanks
Ed
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